2022 Volunteer Chair Report

For those that don’t know me, My name is Nicole Gorman and I was the volunteer chair for MHJA for the 2021/2022 seasons.  

2022 was the first full show season since Covid shutdowns and we saw much success and plenty of opportunities for volunteers.  Thank you to everybody who was willing and able to help as we know our shows don’t run without volunteers.

I will not be standing as volunteer chair for 2023/2024
